
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
13 October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Gateshead Community 
 
The Board of Directors and colleagues across Gateshead Health NHS Foundation Trust 
are very conscious of the tragic situation that is unfolding in the Middle East. We are sure 
that many of our colleagues and the communities that access our services will be 
affected.  
 
At Gateshead Health we are an inclusive community, and we value diversity amongst our 
colleagues, patients and local communities. If our patients are concerned then please be 
assured that they will be treated with kindness and compassion and will be provided with 
access to appropriate support. 
 
We do not condone atrocities against humanity and our thoughts are with all those 
affected by current events. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Board of Directors 
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